
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Denver Managing Partner Talks Avoiding Liability in
Autonomous Vehicle Cyberbreaches
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Autonomous vehicle technology will completely change life as we know it. Because AVs need to

communicate with each other, cybersecurity needs to be a top concern for companies selling and

utilizing AVs. In a contributed article for The Robotics Law Journal, Mike Greco shares eight tips for

companies to avoid AV cyberbreach liability, including identifying susceptible information, preparing

your response plan, communicating across the supply chain, training employees and considering

cyber liability insurance.

This article is only available in June 2019’s print edition of The Robotics Law Journal.
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